Congress of the United States

House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515—3012

October 21, 2016

Sister Mary Louise Shula 45 Henderson Road Kendall Park, NJ, 08824-1506

Dear Sister Mary Louise Shula,

I am writing to congratulate the St. Augustine of Canterbury School for being awarded the 2016 National Blue Ribbon School from the Department of Education. The impact you and your faculty has had not only on students, but on the Kendall Park community at large, cannot be emphasized enough.

Since its inception in 1982, the National Blue Ribbon Schools Program has recognized over 7,500 schools to celebrate some of the most skilled and effective educators in the country. St Augustine of Canterbury provides an academic program based on excellence while helping students develop their talents and abilities. This Blue Ribbon recognition is a testament to the hard work and dedication you and your staff put forth every day to create a safe learning environment focused on positive growth. For this, I want to thank you for your ardent dedication to the education of over 500 elementary and middle school students in our community each year.

As your elected Representative for the New Jersey 12th Congressional District, I hope you take pride in this recognition and continue to strive for excellence in all that you do. It is an honor to acknowledge your admirable successes and your positive impact on those within our community. Please accept my sincere congratulations on this recognition.

Congratulations and God bless.

Sincerely,

Bonnie Watson Coleman Member of Congress